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Reporting committee: OFFSHORE CLASSES AND EVENTS COMMITTEE 

MEASUREMENT COMMITTEE 

    
POST-RACE EQUIPMENT INSPECTION 

    

 
PROPOSAL  

 

To change the selection policy of boats to be checked after the race. 
 

RATIONALE  
 

Our goal with post-race inspections should be to find cheaters — not to make life difficult for 
sailors. By doing the inspections in the manner that the Green Book proposes there is a chance 
to inspect the same crew in consecutive days, which is an inconvenience not intended by the 
Technical Committee and for sure not the desire of the organizers. 
 

It is the aim of the Technical Committee to check as many boats as possible. There are 
numerous different possible ways to do this, but the current method is the worst. 
 

One possibility, for example, would be to check everything - crew weight, sails, flotation – for 
the leaders in every class every day and do random checks for the others.  
 
 


